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Wednesday 18 October, 1.10pm 
Lunchtime Concert:  
Daisy Veacock 
Colyer-Fergusson Hall 
Daisy Veacock voice, guitar 
Our new season launches with singer-songwriter 
Daisy Veacock’s appealing blend of lyricism and 
cheerfully reflective melancholy. 
T: admission free, suggested donation £3 

Wednesday 8 November, 1.10pm 
Lunchtime Concert:  
Matthew Schellhorn 
Colyer-Fergusson Hall 
Matthew Schellhorn piano 
British pianist Matthew Schellhorn has been  
a leading performer for over twenty years, 
regularly appearing at major venues and 
festivals.  
T: admission free, suggested donation £3 

Wednesday 6 December, 1.10pm 
Lunchtime Concert:  
The Telling: the secret life  
of carols 
Colyer-Fergusson Hall 
Clare Norburn soprano 
Patricia Hammond mezzo 
Joy Smith medieval harp 

Acclaimed early music group brings a mixture  
of English medieval carols and traditional 
European carols. 
T: admission free, suggested donation £3 

Friday 8 December, 7.30pm 
University of Kent String 
Sinfonia and Concert Band 
Colyer-Fergusson Hall 
Floriane Peycelon String Sinfonia director 
Ian Swatman Concert Band director  

The University String Sinfonia and Concert Band 
share the opening concert of our spooky 
weekend! 
T: £15 / £8 (students) 

Sponsors of the  
Lunchtime Concert Series.

Saturday 9 December, 7.30pm 
University of Kent Chorus  
and Symphony Orchestra 
Colyer-Fergusson Hall 
Simon Thorpe baritone 
Andrew Macnair tenor 
Dan Harding conductor 

Mussorgsky Night on a Bare Mountain 
Mendelssohn Die erste Walpurgisnacht 
Dvořák The Water Goblin 

A wild and dramatic programme exploring 
mythology, folklore and the world of witches. 
T: £15 / £8 (students) 

Wednesday 13 December, 5.15pm 
Christmas Swing Along 
Colyer-Fergusson Hall 
The University Big Band, conducted by Ian 
Swatman, returns with its annual festive cracker  
of a Christmas gig, featuring seasonal classics and 
big band swing. 
T: £5   

This event is generously supported by the 
Richard Scase Fund

www.kent.ac.uk/music

133798

Details were correct at time of printing but may 
be subject to change; please see the website for 
latest information.
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